
Kirklees Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) - Message from the Examiner 
  
On the 1st September 2019 the Community Infrastructure Levy (Amendment) 
(England) (No.2) Regulations 2019 came into force, and the Government 
published revised planning practice guidance on CIL and on Viability.   I 
included a question relating to the draft CIL Regulations 2019 in my Main 
Issues and Questions (question 1b).  However, if representors/participants 
wish to make any additional comments at this stage on the 
legislation/guidance and how it impacts on the Kirklees Draft Charging 
Schedule (as proposed to be modified), these should be emailed to the 
Programme Officer at  miny.schofield@kirklees.gov.uk by Thursday 
12th September 2019 (midday).  
  
The hearing on CIL is due to take place on Monday 16th September 2019.  
  
If you require any further information, please contact the Programme Officer 
on 07799 724690 or see the Council’s website for details. 
  

Katie Child 
 


